
 

As part of the kickoff for the “DJJ Dads” initiative, Florida Department of Juvenile 
Justice Secretary Eric Hall met with the young men of Oak Grove Academy on 
June 14 to discuss the importance of being an active and involved parent. The 
initiative will help support mentoring and outreach to fathers of juvenile jus-
tice-involved youth as well as youth who themselves are fathers.

Secretary Hall’s frank conversation with the students led to a impassioned con-
versation about the role and responsibility of being a dad. Mr. Hall also shared 
the Department’s vision to provide youth with enhanced parenting resources 
once they return to their home communities.


